
ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL GLENARIFF  
                   Principal: Mrs Roisin Mc Carry 
 

 
 
18th August 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Staff changes for 2021/2022 academic year.  

 

As we prepare to start the new academic year, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs McCarry, who, over the 

summer holidays, has been appointed as Headteacher of St. Patrick’s and St. Brigid’s PS, Ballycastle.  During 

her time at St. Patrick’s, Mrs McCarry was a caring, supportive and hardworking leader and teacher. We are 

grateful for her commitment and dedication. We wish her every success in her new role, which she will take 

up on 1st September 2021.  

I am delighted to inform you that, following an interview process, Mr Dinsmore has been appointed as our 

Acting Principal. We wish him every success in this new role. We are liaising with CCMS and will begin the 

process of appointing a new Teaching Principal in due course.  

In the meantime, Mrs Lucy Higgins will be teaching in Primary 7 on a Thursday and Friday to allow Mr 

Dinsmore to undertake the Principal’s duties. Miss Cliodhna McFadden will be teaching in Primary 6. She is 

really looking forward to meeting the pupils on Wednesday 1st September.  

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school via email or telephone.  

 

Yours faithfully  

Anne Harvey 

Chairperson of the Board of Governors 

 


